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Y;ation, remienbering that of et-, thi2re are too inany. If, liow-
ever, -we are set for the deferice and propagation of great abiding
principles, we have the best of ail w'arrant.- for our separate ex-
ist.ence, and for the existence of this UJniversity. So thought its
founder.

Rie early reachied the conclusion that tlie future of society
elepends upozi the formative inifluence-s brouglit to bear upon the.
ehiaracters and lives of the youi-g, to whoxn he -%vas in the habit
#)f referring u "'ti~e hope of the country." Following this, and
th;iikingç of unborn grenerations, the conviction deeply inîipressed
itself upon his nuiind, that the point at which the energies of the
future niight be nost successfully touched, wvas in tlie educatioiî
of those wh.lose native endowrinent point-cd to unusual ability.
.Such lives lie deexned, wha ibenilly trained, î%vould not offiy
influence their own generation, but in a stili more niarked degree
the generations to follow. This constant projecting of lus
thoughlt into the far' future, and these convictions are whazt led
him te take so dcep ýan interest in higher education.

F,,oin tie sa-une line of reasoning, and filled with tlie
idea of the importance of the muissionu entrusted to us as a people,
lie becam nic ircaslngl3' convincedl that of. ail mnen we ]iad. the
inost urgent need to foster this work. In speaking of the Chris-

uiin xniistry lie wvould. sy, '-Y ou s;ec the Baptists are a peculiar
People: tliey caunot train their sons for the ini.stry froni their
childhood. as a, profession, because they do not, believe in anyone
entering that holy calling -%vithout, his being chosen of Cod, and
non', as always, Gcxd seerms to choose chieflv from the ranks of'
the poor. If -%ve are to have a proper]y equipped iiinistry this
makes our obigation greater than those of other denoxninations.7'
But lie nias a true Baptist in other respects aiso; he had ne faith
in cclesiasticisun, and -wculd dilate quite as ofteu. an the inipor-
tance to aur churches of haigin their înenibership thoroughly
t.rained nien,, and wnien too, nihose influence inigh> give potency
to the distinctive plea of Baptists in every comniunity. These
t-re thoug,,hts -%vere ever side by side in lis mind. fIe had, no
doubt been largely influenced, flrst by the ideals early iînpuated
by the clear vis-'ioned Dr. Carson, and later by buis frequent and
pro-%tracted discussions of' the sulilject with the Re,. Dr- Fyfe.

Auothaer influence Nvliceh told stronly in the sanie direction,


